## **Paula Kusack**

From:

exdir@bchumanist.ca January 22, 2020 2:03 PM

Sent: To:

WebInfo

Subject:

Unconstitutional prayer/incovation at 2018 inaugural session

To the City of Langley

In 2015, the Supreme Court of Canada ruled that it was unconstitutional to begin a municipal council session with a sectarian prayer as it violated the state's duty of religious neutrality.

However, in reviewing the minutes of your City's 2018 inaugural session, we note that a religious representative provided an invocation or prayer.

We kindly ask that you confirm that your council will take steps to ensure future inaugural sessions are compliant with the Supreme Court's ruling.

Sincerely

lan Bushfield
Executive Director

Reference: Mouvement laïque québécois v. Saguenay (City), 2015 SCC 16, [2015] 2 S.C.R. 3

Ian Bushfield
Executive Director
(1)
Pronouns: He/him



**British Columbia Humanist Association** 

www.bchumanist.ca | facebook.com/bchumanist | @bchumanist

Please note our new address: 422 Richards St, Suite 170, Vancouver, BC, V6B 2Z4

Working on unceded Coast Salish Territory - shared lands of the x\*məθk\*əÿəm (Musqueam), Skxwú7mesh (Squamish) & səliİwəta?† (Tsleil-Waututh) peoples

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system.